
 

  

 

 

 

 

22.03.2018 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 
RE: M/V Seago Antwerp V.1804N / Crane Break Down at Bremerhaven Port 

 
 
We regret to inform you that M/V Seago Antwerp V.1804N encountered operational 
challenges at the Port of Bremerhaven. Due to a crane break down, not all export 
shipments have been discharged as planned.  
 
Contingency for the cargo remaining on board will be advised as soon as possible.  
 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused due to reasons beyond our control.  

Should you require more information, please contact A.M.A offices. 

 
Always at Your Service, 
Associated Maritime Agencies A.M.A LTD 
As Agent Only 

 
 

 

 

 


